
From: M NEILS
To: Enrique A Bojorquez-Gaxiola
Subject: Z-45-21-8
Date: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 4:07:28 PM

I apologize for the lateness of this contact but I share the block long border at the south end
of this project.  I live here & wish for for no adversity which is mitigated by a 10' fence on our
border.  This project seems 
agreeable but has tried on occassion to lessen our wall, which must be clearly spelled out &
which I would need to comment on were it being ,odified.  Please remind all present that
there is an individual left in all
this neighborhood's redevelopment.  Thank you. Michael Neils, 5837 South 36th Street 
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